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Dear	Parent/Carer	 	 	 	 	 	 Friday	24th	June	2016	
	
I	write	to	thank	everyone	who	was	involved	in	last	weekend’s	Brickshire	Lego	event,	which	was	
organised	by	Mr	Veltman,	Matthew’s	dad.	I	had	the	pleasure	of	being	able	to	visit	on	the	Saturday	
morning	and	was	so	impressed	with	what	was	on	offer	for	children	to	do,	the	fabulous	Lego	displays	and	
the	wonderful	café,	which	was	run	by	Mrs	Veltman	and	Mrs	Davison.	I	would	like	to	thank	the	many	
parents	and	staff	who	gave	up	their	time	to	support	such	a	successful	event.	There	were	literally	
hundreds	of	people	on	the	premises,	children	building	with	Lego,	playing	football,	learning	archery	with	
Mr	Wilford	and	looking	around	the	farm	with	Mrs	Coates	and	the	other	staff.	This	was	truly	a	
community	event	and	one	which	may	have	raised	close	to	£5000.00,	my	thanks	to	all	involved.	
	
Secondary	sports	day	is	on	Monday	27th	June	2016	at	Catterick	Athletic	Stadium	on	Leyburn	Road	
starting	at	10am	and	ending	around	2pm,	this	is	always	an	excellent	occasion	and	an	opportunity	to	
support	your	child	in	the	many	sporting	events	which	they	will	be	taking	part	in.	Please	could	you	ensure	
that	they	all	wear	the	correct	sports	clothing	and	make	every	effort	to	come	along	and	join	in,	the	
stands	provide	sheltered	seating	and	some	parents	even	bring	a	picnic!	
	
Next	Friday	1st	July	is	our	Year	11	pupils’	leavers	day,	the	last	day	of	their	schooling	and	we	celebrate	
this	with	a	special	assembly	for	them	on	that	day,	which	starts	at	2.30pm.	We	invite	parents	of	year	11	
pupils	to	join	this	special	assembly	to	celebrate	their	achievements	over	the	years	and	to	formally	say	
good	bye.	
	
Activity	week	starts	on	the	4th	July	2016,	please	can	you	make	sure	that	we	have	up	to	date	contact	
details	for	you	and	that	you	have	paid	the	relevant	amount	of	money	for	the	activities	you	have	chosen.	
	
I	look	forward	to	seeing	as	many	of	you	as	possible	over	the	next	few	weeks.	
	
	
	 	 	 	 	 Yours	sincerely,	

	
	 	 	 	 	 Jonathan	Tearle,	Headteacher	
	


